
 

Week at a Glance 

  Apr. 14 – Apr. 25, 2025 
 

 

Monday Apr. 14 Tuesday Apr. 15 Wednesday Apr. 16 Thursday Apr. 17 Friday Apr. 18 

 

PAC Meeting – 6:30 

p.m. 

 
Lunch – Chicken or Cheese 

Quesadilla 

Cycling Program  

4/5’s 

 

• Bonanza 

 

 

Lunch – Pizza 

 

Cycling Program 4/5’s only 

No Parking in Staff Lot 

 
 

 

Lunch – Build Your Own Burger Bar 

 

Cycling Program  4/5’s only 

No Parking in Staff Lot 

 

 

 

Lunch – Sushi Bowl 

 

 

Good Friday 

No School 

 
 

Monday Apr. 21 Tuesday Apr. 22 Wednesday Apr. 23 Thursday Apr. 24 Friday Apr. 25 

 

Easter Monday 

No School 

 

 
 

Kindergarten Parent 

Information Session 

(Just Parents - 6-7pm in 

Multipurpose Room) 

 

Hula Hoop Circus – 9am 

 

Earth Day 
 

Lunch – Pizza 

Welcome To Kindergarten Event 

5:00-6:00pm 

 

Wheelie Wednesday Begins 

(K-3)! 

 

 
Lunch – Build Your Own Taco Bar 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch – Chicken Caesar Wrap 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Lunch – Hot Dogs 

 

Looking ahead: 

April 14th – PAC Meeting 6:30 p.m. 

April 16-17 – School Cycling Program – Parking lot needs to be empty 

April 18 – Good Friday – School Closed 

April 21 – Easter Monday – School Closed 

April 22 – Hula Hoop Circus ArtStarts K-5 Performance 

April 22 – Kindergarten Parent Information Session 6:00-7:00 p.m. in Multipurpose Room 



April 23 – Welcome to Kindergarten 5:00-6:00 p.m. outside near portables 

April 23rd – Wheelie Wednesday Begins!! – Just grades K-3 

April 29 - PAC Fundraiser – Burger Night at Gladstone’s – See Facebook page for more info 

April 28 - Elections Canada Federal Election Polling Station in Gymnasium (Gym closed to classes) 

April 29 – Class Photos 

 

Hello everyone, 

 

Not much to report this week.  We had some pretty wet recesses this week.  Hopefully students (and maybe families) are 

learning that if the forecast says rain, then we will be out there unless it is just pouring or dangerously windy.  Looking at the 

forecast for next week we may not have to worry about that:) 

 

This coming week, we have a PAC meeting on Monday and a holiday on Friday.  Most importantly I need to remind you that 

we will be needing the parking lot for the Intermediate Biking program on Wed. and Thurs.  There is no Wheelie Wednesday 

this week but it will start up next Wednesday April 23. 

 

Wishing you all a happy and healthy weekend:) 

 

Andrew 

 

Please feel free to email us with any questions or comments at: andrew.ferneyhough@sd71.bc.ca and 

teresal.cameron@sd71.bc.ca 

Andrew Ferneyhough – Principal 

and 

Teresa Cameron – Vice-Principal 
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